Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly,I daho 83341

April 5,1968

Dr.-and Mrs. Lou Binford
3016 Durand Drive
Hollywood, California

Dear Lou and Sally:

Both Evelyn and I want to thank you for the delicious
dinner and the most enjoyable evening we septn at yvour home.
It was, indeed, the highlight of our trip. Please pardon me
for this tardy letter, but a backlog of mail, flu and dental
problems interfered. Do wish we could have spent more tive
together for there was so much I would like to talk to you
about but will have to forgo all my questions until we see you
in Santa Fe.

Have had a couple of brief notes from Francois and he
says there 1s a possibility that he may come to the States in
1969, I surely do hope so, for I have much work to do with
this wonderful man.

Under seperate cover I an sending you some random
artifacts I made which show different examples of pressure

flaking. You may find them of interest - particularly the
projectile point with psychodelic artwork within the material,

Thank you again for your kind hospitality and we will
look forward to seeing you in Santa Fe.

Yours .very truly.,

Don E. Crabtree
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